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Drop-in to find out more
The MANY project is due to go live in Coverdale in 
the coming weeks and - as Covid-19 restrictions 
lift - we would like to invite you to find out 
more about a digitally connected future. The 
structure of the day will be flexible allowing us 
to maintain a Covid-secure environment whilst 
ensuring as many people can visit as possible. 

The event will include a series of stands 
giving you the opportunity to: 

•	 Chat with our project partners to find out 
more about the MANY project’s aims and 
objectives including details of our use cases

•	 See the equipment and technology up 
close and talk to our technical teams

•	 Find out about the independent research 
project conducted by Lancaster University 
Management School which many of 
you have been taking part in

•	 To tell us about any problems you 
feel could be improved by reliable 
broadband and mobile signal

•	 Ask questions about how to get involved

•	 Find out more about the digital skills support 
we can offer to ensure that you’re up to speed

•	 Look forward at how 5G is being used and 
could enhance your lives and livelihoods

If you have any questions prior to the event 
please do not hesitate to contact us: 

Tel: 0300 400 4444

E: info@mobileaccessnorthyorkshire.co.uk

W: www.mobileaccessnorthyorkshire.co.uk

Or follow us via:

                 @mobileaccessNY

      @mobileaccessnorthyorkshire

Mobile Access North Yorkshire 
would like to invite you to:
Title:	 Connected Futures: Mobile Access North Yorkshire Coverdale event 

Date:	Tuesday 18th May

Time:	Drop-in between 10.30am and 7pm 

At:	 Bell Barn, The Saddle Rooms, Coverdale DL8 4TJ


